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‘At the heart of it all is the child’ 

Dear Parents, 
We hope you all had an enjoyable Bank Holiday weekend.  It has been great to speak to many of you 
during the second parents’ evening.  We hope you have welcomed the opportunity to hear about your 
child’s progress and you had a chance to ask your child’s teacher any questions. 
 
 
 
 
Marshland Community Shop 
Every Thursday our Fareshare offers a variety of food at very low prices to support all families in our 
community.  The Fareshare shop runs from the Parents Hub near the KS2 playground and opens at 
1:15pm and closes at 3:15pm.  If you are interested please remember a mask, your money and a bag.  I 
am sure you will be surprised at the big brands we have available .  This week it included Capri-sun drinks, 
Crème Eggs (6 for £1) as well as regulars like mushy peas and tomato soup. 
 
Parent Helpers 
We would like to encourage more children to read and we would love to have the support of any parents 
who would be willing to give up an hour a week to hear some of our children read.  If you think you 
would be interested in supporting the school, please could you contact the school office for further 
details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PGL Parents’ Evening 
Finally, we are able to take Year 6 on their residential trip to PGL at Caythorpe Court in Lincolnshire.  We 
have arranged a Parents’ meeting over Monday and Tuesday next week.  It is important that all parents 
attend the meeting as we will be giving out and collecting important information.       We ask that all 
adults who attend wear a mask for the meeting.  If you do not have a mask, you will be issued with a 
mask as you enter the school building. 
 
Free School Holiday Club 
Attached are the details of the free school holiday club.  If your child would like a place please return the 
booking form to the school office no later than 2pm on Friday 21st May.  The club is free of charge and 
places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
Attendance 
As school is now ‘business as usual’ we will be monitoring pupil attendance very closely.  Watch out for 
our Attendance Newsletter which will have lots of tips and advice to improve attendance and details of 
incentives that will be happening in school. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Coronavirus Awareness 
Unfortunately, despite the vaccine programme the risk of catching coronavirus is still high and the 
Doncaster region has one of the highest levels across the country.  Therefore, we ask that parents continue 
to take care  and wear a mask when they are on the school site.  
 
 
Sun Awareness 
As the weather turns warmer, we ask parents to think about protecting their child from the sun.  
Unfortunately, staff members are not allowed to apply any sun cream so we recommend parents apply sun 
cream to their child in the morning before they come to school.  They may wish to give their child a NAMED 
sunhat to wear at lunchtime.  Children will not be allowed to wear sunglasses at school because of the risk 
of injury when they are playing. 
 
 
Water Bottle 
We would like to ensure that all children are provided with a NAMED water bottle for them to drink from 
during the day.  It is important for children to stay hydrated throughout the day by drinking regularly and 
with the risks of Coronavirus, it is essential that children do not share water bottles or cups. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Important Dates 
 
May 28th    - School closes for Half Term 
 
June 1st June —4th June - Free School Holiday Club 
 
June 7th     - School re-opens to pupils 
 
 May 10th and May 11th  — Year 6 Parents’ Meeting for PGL 
 
June 9th—June 11th   -  Year 6 Residential Visit  
 
 
 


